
Teachers: Mrs Dodds, Miss Rooney, Mrs Bidefeld  and Miss Kerp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello and Welcome to            

Year One! 

The Year One’s are excited to be 

part of the ‘big school!’! We have 

settled back in really well and are 

now starting to get the hang of 

our new programs and routines.   
 

Year One 

We have an open plan classroom 

environment, which allows us to meet with all of our peers and 

then split off into Literacy and Numeracy groups. We are looking 

forward to improving our VCOP skills, learning more vocabulary, 

furthering our IT skills and we can’t wait to work on our fun,        

challenging STEM projects at the end 

We can’t wait to visit our Bush     

Tucker garden and Yarning Circle   

and learn more about Aboriginal    

culture. We are so excited to learn 

more about the plants and can’t wait 

to see what else we can grow and 

cook!   



 

The Year One’s are excited to 

have a fun, hands on Science  

table which changes termly.  

We can’t wait to welcome our  

new class pet in term one! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

At Two Rocks Primary, there 

are lots of great events to 

look forward to this year in-

cluding; Sports Carnival, 

Book Week Parade and 

swimming Lessons—just to 

name a few! 

The Year One’s are look-

ing forward to having a          

fantastic year at  Two 

Rocks Primary School by  

learning a variety of new 

concepts as well as having 

lots of fun with our   

teachers and friends. 


